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PLYMOUTH TUBE STREATOR FACILITY APPROVES NEW CONTRACT 
 
 

Warrenville, IL – Plymouth Tube’s Streator facility, a member company of Plymouth Tube Co., and Local 1239, 
District 8 of the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers (IAM) have mutually approved a 
new 5 year labor agreement. 
 
Cam Valle, the Streator General Manager, stated that negotiations were professional and cordial and allowed the 
two parties to reach agreement on a new contract. The contract has been ratified and runs through December 31, 
2016. 
 
Plymouth’s Streator facility was established in 1968 and focusses on providing seamless, drawn Carbon and Alloy 
Tubing to the Distribution, Aircraft and Automotive markets. 
 
 
###### 
About Plymouth Tube 
Since 1924, Plymouth Tube Co. has served the steel tubing industry with continued manufacturing excellence practices and technical expertise 
that promotes industrial partnerships with many of their customers. Currently headquartered in suburban Chicago with 11 manufacturing mills 
across the U.S., Plymouth is a global supplier of specialty carbon alloy, nickel alloy, and stainless steel tubing for mechanical, pressure, boiler, 
and hydraulic applications. Steel, nickel and titanium extruded and cold drawn shapes are produced by Plymouth Engineered Shapes.  Plymouth 
is well positioned for continued global growth by supplying the aerospace, transportation, energy, and industrial markets.  

 


